
   

ATTENTION All incoming 7th Graders 

All students must submit proof of having their T-dap booster to their school’s office prior to August 14 

to avoid being excluded from school.  Students will not be able to register for school, pick up their class 

schedule, or attend classes until proof is provided. If you have not already done so, please submit proof 

of your child’s T-dap booster to your school office beginning July 27. If you have not received your Tdap 

booster, these are the locations where you can receive the vaccination. 

Family Resource Center Clinic 
17800 Renault St., La Puente 

626/964-4798 

August 7 to 11th 

Hours: 8:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 

 

East Valley Clinic @ Villacorta Elementary 
17840 Villa Corta St., La Puente 

626/913-4333 

Hours: Monday – Thursday 8:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

Friday 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

 

Mobile Clinic @ Alvarado for Tdap 
1901 S Desire Ave., Rowland Heights 

Monday, August 7, 2017 

Hours: 8 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

2 p.m. to 5 p.m. 

 

 

 


